From: ron.yourvoicematters Prefasi

To: Elaine Gunonell; Tammy Lepage; Roxanne St. Germain
Subject: Ad Hoc committee for web page redesign
Date: Friday, February 9, 2018 8:26:15 AM

Good morning,

I have an Ad Hoc committee ready to begin working on the web page.

Ron Prefasi
Michelle Anderson
Mike Drenth

John Shymko

Please forward a copy of the successful quote so that I can share it with them and we’ll get
started on this as soon as I get back next week.

Just wondering if we ever made application to Fednor for funding as I note that quite a number
of municipalities have re-developed their websites with funding from Fednor.

Thanks

Ron



THE CORPORATION OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF TEMAGAMI

Regular Council Meeting
Legislative Number:
Title:; Memo 2017-M-112 - GGF recommendations
Date: 12/15/2017
MOVED BY:
SECONDED BY:

BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2017-M-112 regarding the General Government and Finance
Advisory Committee’s Recommendation regarding Website and Plow truck; AND FURTHER THAT Council
adopt the Committee’s recommendation to appoint an ad hoc committee to work with staff on the website project;
AND FURTHER THAT  be appointed to the committee.

Declaration of Conflict of Interest:

A true copy of the resolution by the Council of the Municipality of Temagami



